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To The Public Utilities Commission :

I am writing to voice my grave concern about your recent order against the proposed three
year energy efficiency program that had the broad support of and was developed by the state’s
gas and electric utilities and environmental groups. I am asking you to hold a rehearing on
your order.

Your order essentially eviscerated the New Hampshire Saves program, which helps consumers
financially to refit buildings to make them more energy efficient, thus cutting energy costs,
reducing energy waste, and creating jobs. Companies doing the refitting will be facing lay
offs.  What happens to contracts that were in the works?  
New Hampshire lags behind its New England neighbors in addressing energy efficiency and
the serious threat of climate change.  The three year energy efficiency program would have
helped address that.  
Your order is a severe blow to addressing energy efficiency in the state and causes serious
economic consequences to companies working on energy saving projects .  Your order is
extremely short sighted.  Please reconsider.
Sincerely,
Mary Meyers
Hancock, NH
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